
 

February 2024 Newsletter 
 
What a super speedy half term! It seems to have passed us by in the blink of an eye and we have managed to cram 

so much in.  We will start with a huge congratulations to Mrs Shwalbe whose baby boy has been born – details and 

photos to follow.   

Reception 

If you follow us on Twitter (X) you will know that Miss Lewis and Miss Antoniou have 

settled into Reception very quickly.  From building obstacle courses to popping to the 

shops every day is a new adventure – I’m not sure who is enjoying themselves more – 

the children or their teachers!  

Talented Pupils 

This half term our pupils have been focusing on their artistic talents.  Darrell Wakelam worked with our Year 3 

pupils to create an outstanding piece of artwork focusing on the 

Ancient Greeks.   Year two continued their work around animals and 

created some impressive shadow work. 

 

 

Stay and Play 

Miss Antoniou’s stay and play group on a Friday morning continues to grow. Each week 
they have a theme and lots of fun.    If you have a child from birth to school age (or know 
someone who does), please come and join us on a Friday morning from 8:30-9:55. 
 
 

 
Year Six 
Our wonderful Year Six team have had a great week.  They started with a visit to the RAF museum where they 
learnt an incredible amount about World War 2 – the curriculum focus that they have been working on.  
On Tuesday they then joined a live lesson to learn all about staying safe on the internet – such an important 

topic for us all to be aware of.   
 
Have a wonderful half term break and we look forward to seeing you back on February 20th for another fabulous 
half term of learning.. 
 
Best wishes, 

 

 

Mrs Eaton 


